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Headteacher’s news: 

Important dates for your diary: 

 

Dress Down Day in support of the 

Friends of Rufford Park -  Friday 29th 

November.  

 

Whole School Flu Immunisations - 

Tuesday 3rd December. 

This week in assembly we  
focussed on: Road Safety. 

 
I enjoyed speaking to the children in assembly on Monday about 

how they travel to school and about how they keep themselves 

safe on the streets.  This links to Road Safety Week which is an  

annual calendar event and schools can engage with it as little or 

as much as they want.  Our roads are becoming more and more 

congested and it is important that we raise and discuss these  

important issues. 

I have spent a significant amount of time working on the school’s 

website this week as it is due to have a facelift tomorrow.  My 

work will largely go unrecognised as it has been related to the 

organisation of content and process ‘behind the scenes’ but you 

should definitely see a new look website by the end of the day.  If 

you haven't done so already, please download the School Jotter 

App as we will be using this to push out newsletters, notifications 

and other information as we move forward. 

Christmas Lunch 
The school kitchen will serve  

Christmas lunch on Friday 20th 

December. If your child normally has 

sandwiches and would like a  

Christmas lunch on this 

day, please advise the 

school office by  

Monday 9th  

December. 

Please remember that tomorrow 22nd November is a Teacher 

Training Day and school will be closed to children.  Teachers will 

be working hard on curriculum design, writing processes and early 

years pedagogy at Benton Park and then back at school. 

 Training Day 

Christmas Fayre 
The Friends of Rufford Park have been very busy organising the 

Christmas Fayre.  This will be held on Saturday 30th November. 

Please send in your donations as specified on the newsletter 

last week. Thank you for your continued generosity.  

 

CHRISTMAS  

CONCERTS 

 
 

Complete this slip to  

order your tickets.   

 

PLEASE NOTE 

Tickets are  

limited to 2  

per family  

per year group.   

Year Group Date & Time Number of Seats (circle) 

Nursery &  

Reception  

Monday 16th December 

9:30 a.m. 
1 2 

KS1  

Performance 1 

Tuesday 17th December 

9:30 a.m. 1 2 

KS1  

Performance 2 

Wednesday 18th December 

2:00 p.m. 1 2 

KS2 

Performance 1 

Tuesday 17th December 

2.00 p.m. 1 2 

KS2  

Performance 2 

Wednesday 18th December 

9.30 a.m. 1 2 

Christmas Concerts :  

Pupil Name………………….Class…….. 
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